
I am writing in strong support of HB 2560.  Restrictions during 2020 and 2021 due to Covid-19 have made it necessary to have 
meetings accessible remotely and the technology has has proved itself eminently.  I support making it a requirement via HB2560 
because the advent of this technology has made public participation in the governing process much more readily accessible to the 
public.  I see this measure as an important way to broaden public participation at all levels of government.  


